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Meeting Minutes 
This meeting was teleconferenced using Zoom 

 
Attendees:       Absentees: 
Lauren Springer, Chair                                                    Warren Davis 
Amparo Abel-Bey, Vice Chair                                        Nellie Afshar  
Leticia Vasquez                                                                John Bahia  
                                                                                            Danielle Brecker  
                                                                                            Dr. Rosamond Gianutsos 
                                                                                            Benjamin Lucas 
 
 
Board Member Attendees: 
Patrick Martinez 
 
                    
        
Health and Human Services Public Members – Present 
Robert Wohner 
 
 
Health and Human Services Public Members – Absent 
Olivia Jackson Lewis 
 
Community Board 2 Staff       
Debra Markell Kleinert 
 
Guest 
Dr. Lisa Forman, General Pediatrician at Elmhurst Hospital 
Clara Londono, Elmhurst Hospital 
Christine Coulombe, President of the Friends of Noonan Park Dog Run 
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Lauren Springer welcomed everyone to the Health and Human Services and Education and 
Unhoused & Shelter Committee Meeting. 
  
Dr. Forman provided a presentation on measles.  
 
Q&A 
 
Dr. Forman agreed to share the PowerPoint slides and to have a link to this committee meeting 
recorded in the upcoming Community Board 2 Newsletter. (A copy of the presentation is 
attached Attachment #1.) 
 
There was a discussion about potential sites to accommodate Automated External Defibrillators 
(AED), and area suggestions included train stations and active exercise equipment areas for 
adults. 
 
The committee members spoke about organizations, including non-profits, such as Sunnyside 
Community Services, that could provide CPR training. Patrick Martinez mentioned they may 
have on-site equipment, given their senior events and programming. Lauren Springer added 
that Sunnyside Community Services may suggest where to place Automated External 
Defibrillators. 
 
Amparo Abel-Bey made a motion to adjourn, and Patrick Martinez seconded the motion. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Rafael Nava 


